
Michele Lee
Mar 14, 2024, 10:43 AM (12 days ago)

to me

Karyn-

I haven't heard back from Hobaugh yet and I'm eager for an answer. Can you shed some light
on this situation?

Michele

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Michele Lee <mlee@highbridge.org>
Date: Thu, Mar 14, 2024 at 8:42 AM
Subject: Budget presentation
To: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>

Good morning Dr. Hobaugh-

I am confused and hoping you can clarify something for me. The Board had originally planned
the district budget presentation for this past Monday 3/11, but then we received notice it was
moved to an April agenda, as discussed during the board meeting last week as I understand.

I learned this am that the board actually presented the tentative budget as originally scheduled,
though it is clearly not on the agenda for the meeting. Obviously, I plan to attend the
presentation. As we were notified of the change and that the budget presentation would be
moved to April, and removed from the agenda posted online, I did not attend Monday.

Am I missing something? Were there any members of the public at the meeting?

Michele

Sent from my iPhone


